A community of friends enjoying enriched, vibrant and independent lives together

Dear IAH Members:

We're pleased to welcome back Diego Suarez who will be performing a recital
of Bach, Beethoven, Liszt, and Ravel at an indoor concert at Joe and Cathy
Fanelli's home on May 21st. Following the recital, you’ll meet Diego and
socialize with other lAH members over a glass of wine in the Fanelli's courtyard.

Diego, a native of Costa Rica, began playing piano at age of 8 at the School of
Musical Arts, University of Costa Rica. He holds a BS from the College of
Charleston, a Master’s from Shenandoah Conservatory and is currently pursuing
his PhD at the Hugh Hodgson School of Music, University of Georgia. Diego has
performed internationally and has won numerous awards. Those IAH members
who attended his performance last year can attest to his ability to captivate an
audience.

Diego is playing for our members for free. In lieu of a fee for this event, we
would encourage participants to make a donation of any amount to Diego on
the day of the performance to help defray his graduate school expenses.



Other special MH Events happening this week:
Irish Whiskey Tasting - May17th

Please join Don Wilbur and George Watt, for the

best whiskeys Ireland has to offer and a unique
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CLICK HERE to see the latest information on

upcoming IAH events and programs.



https://ionathome.helpfulvillage.com/events/index_list

